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Telford Infant 
School 

Newsletter 

17th May 2018 

 

Tel: 01926 425544 
Email:admin2326@welearn365.com 
Website: www.telfordinfant.co.uk 

ROYAL WEDDING 
CELEBRATION 

DAY  
FRIDAY 18TH MAY 

 
 

REMINDER 
As part of School 
Council’s many 

responsibilities they 
have decided that all 
children are to come 

to school wearing 
their best party 

clothes tomorrow 
ready to celebrate 
with afternoon tea 
alongside lots of 

other ‘Royal’ 
activities! 

 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you to those parents who completed our recent Parent 
Questionnaire. We had 95 responses with good representation from 
each year group. We are busy analysing your responses and will 
feedback to you soon.  
 
Parentview is a further online questionnaire that parents can 
complete to let us know their views about a variety of aspects of 
school life. OFSTED also use this as one means of finding out what 
our parents think. You can access Parentview at any time: 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
 
Your comments are of course always welcomed in person. Please 
do have a word with your child’s class teacher as I know they will 
do their best to help. Alternatively a member of the Senior 
Leadership team – Ms Roberts, Mrs Penton, Mrs Burns or myself - 
will always be happy to meet with you. Email, phone or pop into the 
school office and if we aren’t immediately available we will always 
get back to you. 
 
Whatever you may be doing this weekend - whether it be 
celebrating the Royal Wedding, enjoying the FA Cup Final or 
something completely different – have a wonderful time! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 
Headteacher 
 

 

LOVING LEARNING 
 

 

mailto:admin2326@welearn365.com
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
http://www.clker.com/cliparts/8/H/b/c/U/W/jubilee-bunting-md.png
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LEAMINGTON  NORTH CLUSTER FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 
 

We are exceptionally proud of our two Telford Infant Football teams for playing 
brilliantly at the Leamington North Football Tournament on 3rd May. All our 
players showed great skill and excellent sportsmanship throughout the whole 
event and were a credit to our school. 
 
Telford Infants A Team won the tournament playing against teams from St 
Pauls, Milverton and Brookhurst Primary Schools. Well done to all our 
Footballers.  
 
A huge thank you to Ryan and Mikey from Top Corner Coaching for refereeing 
and coordinating the afternoon and to Mrs Smith for organising the event. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 
FRIDAY 18TH MAY 

LOTS OF ITEMS, GRAB YOURSELF A BARGAIN! 
 

There will be members of the PTA selling second hand uniform at drop off time in the 
morning. Uniform will be left out all day with an honesty box so that anyone coming 
to the school throughout the day can buy items. 
 
It’s not too late to donate any unwanted items for tomorrow’s sale – please drop into 
the school office or hand to a member of the PTA on the morning of the sale. 
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TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL – MUSIC MARK 
 

 
 
We are proud to share the wonderful news that Telford Infant School has been 
awarded the Warwickshire Music Mark. The Music Mark recognises the value we place 
on music in our curriculum and the hard work we undertake to ensure that our 
children are able to access and engage with high-quality music.  
 

 
 

ROYAL WEDDING 
CONGRATULATIONS CARDS TO THE QUEEN 

 

     
 

The children in each of our 9 classes have designed and created cards to send to 
HRH Queen Elizabeth II congratulating her on the forthcoming wedding of her 
grandson Prince Harry to Meghan Markle.  
 
Mrs Leech posted our 9 cards to Buckingham Palace at the end of last week. We 
hope the Queen will enjoy looking at them and we have now got our fingers and 
toes crossed in the hope that we will receive a reply from her! 
                

                 
 
 
 
               
 

 



 

 4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WANTED – SCIENCE RESOURCES 
 

If you are able to collect any of the following resources for the children to use in 
Science please could you send them into school in a bag marked ‘SCIENCE 
RESOURCES’. Thank you. 

 
 Range of quality interesting materials – nothing too big (e.g. plastic lids, 

metal, driftwood, corks, rubber, glass beads, sponge) 

 Translucent materials such as plastic shapes and sheets, buttons, cocktail 

stirrers, Christmas decorations, small plastic and glass containers and bottles 

 Opaque materials including plastic and metal washers, discs, nuts and bolts, 

lolly sticks, paper clips and coins 

 Fabrics, scarves, ribbons and lace 

 Unwanted seeds/bulbs 

 Shells, Fossils, Starfish  

 Interesting rocks/pebbles 

 Pine cones, Conkers, Acorns 

 Unwanted bubble wrap/clean tin foil 

 
 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 
21st to 25th MAY 2018 

 
 
At Telford Infants we encourage active travel to school all year round and we know 
that lots of children walk, scoot or cycle to school. Each year we join in with the 
National Walk to School Week when we encourage everybody to walk to school if 
they can. If driving is essential we ask that you park the car slightly further away 
and walk the last part of the journey. The fewer cars that drive to school, the less 
congestion there is around the school, making it safer and more pleasant for 
everyone. 
You can find out more from the following website: 
https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/ 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwig3bCAxYjbAhWGuBQKHa5OBysQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/637963103438715669/&psig=AOvVaw0N4lqfSLm0qAqDqclZEn-J&ust=1526501900867038
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Winning tic 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEPTION PIRATE AND MERMAID DAY 
 

 
 

  
 
 

                     
 
 

                         

ATTENDANCE 
 

ATTENDANCE – EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 
Whole School Attendance up to 17th May 2018 – 97.4% 

 
PUNCTUALITY – EVERY MINUTE COUNTS! 

Does your child arrive on time?  
School starts at 5 to 9 
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SUMMER FAIR – SATURDAY 7TH JULY 
This year PTA Class Reps are busy organising the manning of ‘Class Stalls’ 
with each class being assigned a stall. The Class Stalls are: 
CHERRY - Wine to Water 
CRIMSON - Lucky Dip 
MAGENTA - Bouncy Castle 
SUNSHINE - Hook a duck 
PRIMROSE - Penny sweets 
AMBER - Tattoos  
INDIGO - Teddy bear tombola 
TURQUOISE – Beer and Pimms Tent 
SAPPHIRE - BBQ  
 
Face Painters are also wanted and help is also needed on other stalls and for 
setting up and tidying away. Please speak to your class rep or email the PTA 
pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com 

 
WANTED – PLEASE START COLLECTING FOR US … 

No longer wanted teddies and cuddly soft toys for the Teddy Tombola. 

 
 
Bottle Bags for the Water to Wine Stall – any style or colours. 

 
 

PTA MEETING 
Thursday 24th May 2018 at 7pm at school. Agenda is attached to today’s 
school correspondence. All parents and carers are very welcome to attend. 

 
 

mailto:pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com
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Remember to also check the calendar on our school website: 
http://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/calendar 

MAY 
Friday 18th –  Royal Wedding Celebration Day 
                    Royal Wedding special lunch 
Friday 18th –  2nd hand uniform sale 
Wednesday 23rd  - 2pm Shakespeare afternoon for Year 1 parents 
Monday 28th - Friday 1st June - Half Term 

JUNE 
Monday 4th – Teacher Training Day - school closed to children 
Tuesday 5th – Children back to school 
Wednesday 6th – Whole class photographs 
Tuesday 12th – Year 2 Trip to Warwick Castle 
Friday 15th –  PTA Father’s Day Present Room 
Wednesday 27th  –  Induction Day – visit to new classes. Year 2 at Junior 
school during the day (Further information about transition to follow.) 

JULY 
Friday 6th  - Non uniform day – donations for Summer Fair please 
Saturday 7th - 12noon-2pm PTA Summer Fair 
Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th – Design and Technology Days 
Thursday 12th  -  Reports sent home to parents 
Friday 13th  -  Sports Day  
                    Morning - Years 1 and 2 
                    Afternoon – Reception 
Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th – Year 2 Leavers Assemblies  both at 
9.20am (further details to follow) 
Wednesday 18th – 5pm Year 2 Leavers’ Disco 
Friday 20th – Last day of school year 

 

 
 

 

http://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/calendar
http://www.telford-inf.warwickshire.sch.uk/web/calendar

